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Dear Parents
Term 6 is an extremely busy term for Year 2. From Monday 5th June, they will join KS2 for lunch play to enable them to become familiar with and get used to the expectations on the KS2 playground. 

In English, we will be covering a range of different texts including Jack and the Beanstalk and Harry and the Dinosaurs.  We are continuing to focus on the end of Year 2 expectations including; use of capital letters and full stops, exclamation marks, question marks, commas and apostrophes. We will continue to focus on different sentence types. We will continue to learn the Year 2 spelling rules including a range of prefixes and suffixes. We will also be encouraging the children to use a joined handwriting script. 

In Maths, the children will be learning about shape, measure, position, time and statistics. Through these, we will continue to improve our arithmetic and reasoning. Problem solving will be a key focus this term. 


In Science, the children will be finishing their unit on Materials and moving on to our last unit which is Plants. In this unit, the children will learning how plants grow, the environment needed and carrying out a range of investigations to consolidate their skills of enquiry. 


Our Last IPC topic is ‘Hooray, we’re Going on Holiday!’. In this unit the children will be learning about holidays from now and in the past. The key focus is Geography. The children will be comparing 2 locations and looking at the physical and human features of different places. Our trip to ‘Samphire Hoe’ will consolidate this learning. The trip is booked for Wednesday 5th July – details to follow. 

Please contact us if you have any further questions regarding the curriculum. 

The Year 2 Team
Mrs Lilly & Miss Reynolds 



